
 

Our week ahead – What are we going to be learning?  

 Reading Farmyard Hulabaloo.  
 What animals live on a farm.  
 Drawing some animals in their farm habitat. 
 Thinking about our mums and people who are special to us (we will be 

making things for them…shhhh). 
 Saying why we love our special person.  
 Revisiting doubles.  
 Learning what ‘halve’ means. Find halves of numbers.  
 Observing our eggs in the incubator. 
 Using the names of letters as well as the sounds when we are spelling.  

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tea Towels 

We still have some tea towels left.  If you 
would like to buy one they would make a 
great mother’s day gift!  £3.00 each, please 
speak to a member of staff about these. 

 

Height and Weights  

Children have had their weight and height 
measured this week, you will receive a 
letter at home in approximately 6 weeks 
about the results. Any children who were 
absent will be measured in June when the 
service will return to school.  

W.O.W – Word Of the Week.  

‘dawn and dusk’.  
When the sun come up and down in 

the sky.  
Can you use this word at home? 

 

 

Easter Creative Competition 

On the last day of term we are holding 
an Easter craft competition. Children 
can make an Easter craft at home such 
as a bonnet, an Easter garden, an 
Easter cake, anything as long as it is 
made and Easter / Spring themed! 
There will be prizes given for 1st, 2nd 
and 3rd place. We cannot wait to see 
your entry.  

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Farm Trip Reminders:  

Thursday 19th March 

 Children are to come to school in their normal school uniform. 

 Please remember an appropriate coat as a lot of the trip is outside. Hats and gloves too.  

 A named backpack containing a water bottle, drinks for lunch and a packed lunch in a 

plastic bag. 

 Please ensure you have told us if you would like school to provide a packed lunch for 

your child.  

 We will take their forest rangers school wellies with us. 

 

Phonics sounds of the week:  

We will be revisiting  

     sh              qu 

Reading at home.  

Some key tips for helping your child get the most from their reading books at home. Adults can ask 
questions to the child when reading together:  

 The “5 W’s” – Who? What? Where? When? And Why? See the poster above.  
 Use a mixture of closed questions (for example, did the character find the toy?) and open 

questions (for example, why do you think the character did that?).  
 Ask children to summarise what has happened in the book up to a certain point.  
 Ask children to predict what might happen next in the story.  
 Make links to the child’s own experiences for example when reading about Cinderella going to 

a ball, you could compare this to being like a party such as a birthday party.   


